Dear Parents / Carers
Young Voices Choir 2020
Thursdays 3:30 – 4:30

A choir will be running on Thursday afternoons to prepare for the Young Voices Concert. Young Voices 2020 will be held at the Genting Arena, Birmingham and we will be attending on Tuesday 21st January 2020.
I hope to take a choir of up to 60 pupils. There will be a fee of £5 per pupil to join the choir in order to cover the registration costs of being part of the Young Voices Concert Series.

Further information about tickets, T-shirts and coach travel on the day will be given to choir members in due course.
Please indicate your permission on the slip below if your child would like to join the Fulfen Young Voices Choir. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Shermer
I give permission for my child _________________ to be a member of the Fulfen Young Voices Choir.

I have paid £5 on ParentPay.

Signed__________________________ Contact Number: ___________________________

